
Ref. No. OPBMS/2023-24/CIR/167         Class: Ankur - Konpal                February 26,2024 

 

Dear Parents 

Greetings from OPBMS! 

As you aware that Pulse Polio Drive has been initiated by the Government of India from March 03, 

2024 to March 05, 2024 

Under the guidance of senior Medical Officer, PHC, Charnathal Kalan, Polio Drops will be given 

to the students of Ankur and Konpal in the school on March 04,2024. Kindly ensure the presence 

of your ward. 

Looking forward to your cooperation. 

 

Warm regards 

Sd/- 

Sangeeta Sharma 

Principal 


